

Award Notification (Application Number: EMW-2024-FP-00269)

From FEMA GO <no-reply@fema.dhs.gov>

Date Wed 9/24/2025 2:32 PM

To Joseph P. Ciurro < jciurro@waukesha-wi.gov>

Cc Tim Fleming <TFleming@waukesha-wi.gov>; Joseph Hoffman <JWHoffma@waukesha-wi.gov>; Denise Vandenbush-Kohlmann <dv-kohlmann@waukesha-wi.gov>; Steve <Showard@waukesha-wi.gov>; rabbott@ci.waukesha.wi.us <rabbott@ci.waukesha.wi.us>; Joseph P. Ciurro <jciurro@waukesha-wi.gov>; Sarah <sahrens@waukesha-wi.gov>; Robert N. Goplin <RGoplin@waukesha-wi.gov>

NOTICE: External Email

This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender. If there is concern, please report this email.

Dear Joseph,

Congratulations! Your grant application submitted under the Grant Programs Directorate's Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 Fire Prevention and Safety (FP&S) Grant has been approved for award.

Please use the FEMA GO system at https://go.fema.gov to accept or decline your award. Please note that you will have thirty (30) days from the date of this award notification to either accept or decline the award, and that the award must be accepted or declined by an Authorized Organization Representative (AOR) within the FEMA GO system. Instructions for registering within the system and becoming an AOR are available at https://www.fema.gov/gmm-training-resources.

Once you are in the system and made an AOR for your organization, your home page will be the first screen you see. You will see a section entitled My Grants. In this section, please select the award acceptance link for EMW-2024-FP-00269 under Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 Fire Prevention and Safety (FP&S) Grant. View your award package and indicate your acceptance or declination of award. If you wish to accept your grant, you should do so immediately. When you have finished, we recommend printing your award package for your records.

If you have questions on using the FEMA GO system, please reach out to the FEMA GO Help Desk (1-877-585-3242). For programmatic questions about your grant, please reach out to the AFG Helpdesk (firegrants@fema.dhs.gov / 1-866-274-0960).

Sincerely,

Grants Management Branch

Fire Prevention and Safety

Department of Homeland Security / FEMA